
 

  
 

 

P.O. BOX 1157 
RICHMOND, VIRGINIA  23218 

 

1300 E. MAIN STREET 
RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219 

 

TELEPHONE:  (804) 371-9631 
www.scc.virginia.gov/boi 

 

SCOTT A. WHITE 

COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE 

STATE CORPORATION COMMISSION 

BUREAU OF INSURANCE 

 

 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 

Virginia Insurance Licensing Examinations 
 

 
In response to the rapidly evolving situation around the coronavirus (COVID-19), 
Virginia insurance licensing examination test center closures are being evaluated on a 
case-by-case basis.  

 

Starting Tuesday, March 17, Pearson VUE is suspending test delivery at all U.S. and 
Canada-based Pearson VUE-owned test centers for 30 days until April 16. Some third-
party test sites remain open. Affected licensing candidates will be provided instructions 
for scheduling new appointments on or after April 16, 2020.  

 

All test center closures will be posted on Pearson VUE’s website at Coronavirus 
Update Page as closure decisions are made.   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.   

 
Email questions to AgentLicensing@scc.virginia.gov.  
 
 
 
  Richard Tozer, APIR 
  Manager 
 Agent Licensing Section 
 Agent Regulation Division 
 AgentLicensing@scc.virginia.gov 
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